
Copperhaven School

Communique March 15, 2024

Dates to Remember
● March 19 School Council Monthly Meeting 6:30-8:00
● March 21 Jump Rope for Heart Event all grades p.m.
● Marmot Basin Ski Trip for participants who signed up grades 7-9
● Family Dance - 6:00-9:00
● March 22 Professional Development Day - No School for Students
● Mar. 25-Ap 1 Spring Break - School Closed

Registration Reminder
If you haven’t already done so, it’s time to register for the next school year! That includes busing
if you need it. Registering before the Friday March 22nd deadline will help us immensely in
planning for next year both at our school and at the PSD Transportation department. Work is
currently underway building bus routes for next year already.

Any applications received after the application deadline may not be processed in time for the
first day of school. If your child does not have a valid bus pass for the 2024-2025 school year,
they will not be able to ride the bus.

How do I get started?
Visit https://powerschool.psd.ca/public/ and log into your parent account. Once inside the Parent
Portal:

● Select your child’s name in the blue bar at the top of the screen.
● Select the RSVP icon on the left side of the screen.
● Begin reviewing all of your current Student Information we have on file, and follow the

instructions on the screen to navigate through the various tabs in the form (Student Info,
Address, Contacts, Medical, etc.).

I can’t remember my login for the PowerSchool Parent Portal.
If you aren’t able to retrieve your login credentials using the “Forgot Username or Password?”
link on the sign-in page, please contact the school directly for assistance logging in to the
Parent Portal.

Art Walk and Game Night
Save the date of April 4 when we will, again this year, host our Art Walk and Family Game Night
from 6:00-7:30 p.m.

Book Fair
Mark your calendars. Our school's Scholastic Book Fair will take place during the week after
Easter. (April 2-5). Students will be able to attend during their library block that week. The book
fair will also be open during the evening of the Art Walk on April 4th.

Jump Rope for Heart
Our school is excited to participate in Jump Rope for Heart this year! Our students will discover
fun ways to get active, practice healthy habits and learn about helping others while raising

https://powerschool.psd.ca/public/


money to beat heart disease and stroke. Our Event Day is set for March 21, 2024. The funds
our school raises will help support important heart and stroke research. Let’s work together as a
school community and show how generous we can be! Families simply need to go to
jumpropeforheart.ca, search for Copperhaven school and register your student(s). Once
registered, you will have access to sharing your page with family and friends via email, text,
social media and QR codes. All of the how to share options are easily accessed through the
share button. Further information about how to register your child(ren) can be found here.

Copperhaven Grade 2 and 3 Choir

On Our Grade 2 and 3 Choir will be singing the national anthem at the 3rdMar 23, 2024
Annual Battle for the Badges Charity Hockey Game at the Grant Fuhr Arena in Spruce Grove.
This is a chance to come watch the U18AA PAC Saints face off against First Responders
(Parkland RCMP, EMS and Firefighters) to raise funds and awareness for Mental Health for First
Responders.

This is a free event with donations at the door.

Below is the poster for more information on the event.

http://jumpropeforheart.ca/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/177WnS6l8XRx8kOFBRjPWUj4jVNfh9RLS/view


School Council

We have worked out all the kinks and are so excited to announce the release of our ticket
sales website! Please see the attachment for all the details of the family dance and the links for
volunteering and purchasing tickets.

Volunteers can sign up here: https://volunteersignup.org/ETY7P

Purchase tickets here: https://copperhaven.fundraiserorders.com/

*you will have to create a new account and add your student to your profile to be able to order
tickets.

**We currently can only accept MasterCard and Visa on our ticket sales - we are working on
adding Visa Debit and Mastercard Debit payment options. If you require an alternate payment
arrangement, please reach out to Council (copperhaven.scchair@partner.psd.ca or via social
media).

We look forward to seeing everyone on March 21st!

Copperhaven School Council

TBRA

As we head into spring break, please take a moment to order your hot lunch. April orders are
due Friday, March 29th. Please visit www.bitetoeat.ca to place your orders.

Indigenous Ways Of Knowing

Click the link to access the March edition of Indigenous Ways of Knowing

https://volunteersignup.org/ETY7P
https://copperhaven.fundraiserorders.com/
http://www.bitetoeat.ca/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11ubd5-UJMhoXPmhzqfAWilgH0EVy6ql-/view?usp=sharing





